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Open Recommendation Letter 10/20/15

As the owners of Colorado Mobile Drug Testing, our business has greatly benefited from
the expertise, consulting and training provided to us by Joe Reilly. We are constantly asked where
we were trained or how we started our business, in each and every case we refer these individuals
and business to Joe Reilly for those training requests and questions on how to start and build a
successful employer drug testing and consulting business.

Our experience in trying to find a successful way of starting our business came at a huge
personal cost to us and nearly caused us to lose our business. When we first started, we had the
unfortunate experience of trusting a business that promoted their success in training and helping
individuals start a successful employer drug testing business. On the surface they were very
convincing and had all the right answers ....at the time.

After spending $12,000 dollars and many discovery’s of inaccurate claims of our training-
(we were told we were DATIA Certified only later to find out we were only trained by a DATIA
Trainer but not certified) once this company was confronted with our investigatory discoveries, we
were released from our contract with them.

So now what? Well, we knew we needed training, certification and legitimacy for our
business reputation and for the peace of mind of our clients. After many hours of phone calls,
reference referrals and in depth phone calls, we chose to be trained and mentored by Joe Reilly.

This was by far the best investment and experience we could have ever had, and wish
would have been our first and only training experience. The professionalism, training material,
consulting and mentoring we received from Joe Reilly far surpassed our expectations and what we
expected. Because of this training, we realized we initially had not been trained appropriately
which could have been detrimental not only to our business and clients, but us personally.

By following the direction and recommendations Joe Reilly directed for our business we
have been successful from the start and continue to double in the growth of our business each
year since. (Our business is up 80% for the year at the time of this letter) All we had to do was
follow and trust the process and implement what Joe taught us and our success has followed.

If you're looking to be trained by an individual who is known professionally as the one of
the leading authorities in the employer drug testing industry, we would highly recommend Joe
Reilly and the training and services he provides. If you have questions, or would like to speak to us
personally regarding our training and consulting experience with Joe Reilly, please do not hesitate
to call or email us at the below provided links.

Respectfully,
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Chuck Marting Stacy Marting

www.coloradomobiledkugtesting.com coloradomdtesting@gmail.com

(720) 635-3469 (970)370-3867




